
                                                                                 

 

CTE Update 7/19/2018 
 

NO PROGRAM UPDATES THIS MONTH  

 

GENERAL UPDATES 

 

MI-STEM Regional Network 

● On June 26, Jonathan and Ronna met with  other superintendents and instructional leaders from our 
region to continue the design and development of the future of the MI- STEM work in our county and 
across our region. We recognize that the process of creating STEM-equipped educators and students 
requires the active involvement and purposeful collaboration of the business, industry, government, and 
education sectors.  Regional strategic planning efforts are forthcoming, which will lead to the formation 
of a shared vision within our region for partnership and strategy which will create a STEM culture, 
empower STEM teachers, integrate business and education, and ensure high quality STEM experiences 
for students.  The MI-Stem structure replaces the previous math /science center regional structure.  The 
posting for the Region 2 Director position is now active through WISD, who will be functioning as the 
fiscal, however regional representatives will be actively involved in the hiring process.  
 

Vision from MiSTEM Network Planning -- State Document: 

http://www.michigan.gov/documents/dtmb/MiSTEM_Network_Plan_1.0_607444_7.pdf 
 

 

As always, thank you for your continued dedication and support to our student’s futures. 
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